
From: Sharon Arrigo <Sharon.Arrigo@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 3:23:08 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Joel Flores <Joel.Flores@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Reporting gift - 11th Ward 

  

Good afternoon, Steve & Joel, 

  

On 4/1/2025 the 11th Ward office accepted a gift on behalf of the City of Chicago. The item was 

Krispy Kreme Doughnuts from Simona Ip Wong. The cost is approximately $20.00 plus tax. 

  

  

Warm regards, 

Sharon Arrigo 

Director of Operations 

Office of Nicole T. Lee 

Alderwoman, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 

Chicago, IL. 60609 

Office: (773)254-6677 

  

  

  

 


